

www.madisonwater.org • 119 East Olin Avenue • Madison, WI 53713-1431 • TEL 608.266.4651 • FAX 608.266.4426

February 23, 2011

The Honorable Lisa P. Jackson Administrator U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. – 1101-A Washington, DC 20460

Dear Administrator Jackson:

On behalf of the Madison Water Utility Board, I am writing to convey our support for the efforts that are currently underway to establish a maximum contaminant level goal, maximum contaminant level, monitoring requirements, best available technology determination, and public notification language for chromium-6. We have confidence in the rigorous process used by the EPA, which is based on sound scientific judgment.

If the Madison Water Utility can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at (608) 266-4651.

Sincerely,

Gregory Harrington

Water Utility Board President

Cc: Madison Water Utility Board

Drogory W. Harrington

Tom Heikkinen, General Manager of the Madison Water Utility

Congresswoman Tammy Baldwin

Senator Herb Kohl

Senator Ron Johnson